
   the Washington   
region grew differently? 

A public forum on alternative land-use  
and transportation scenarios 

Wednesday, November 16, 2005 —  7:30 to 9 pm 
Piney Branch Elementary School 
7510 Maple Avenue, Takoma Park, MD 

 

What if people lived closer to their jobs? 
What if people lived and worked closer to transit? 
What if new roads and transit were built? 
How would travel conditions change? 
 
On the evening of November 16, citizens will have a 
chance to learn how different patterns of growth 
might affect driving, congestion, and transit use in the 
Washington region.   
 
Montgomery County Council Member Michael Knapp 
and Takoma Park Mayor Kathy Porter  will be on hand, 
along with other county and state representatives, to 
discuss the alternative possibilities. 

The meeting will be hosted by the National 
Capital  Region  Transportation Planning 
Board’s Citizen Advisory Committee.   
 
For more information, please contact TPB staff 
member John Swanson at 202-962-3295. 

Directions on reverse 



M 

Piney Branch Elementary School 
7510 Maple Avenue, Takoma Park, MD 

Piney Branch Elementary School is less than a mile from the Takoma Metrorail 
Station, which is on the Red Line.  From the station, you can take Ride-On Bus 25 
to a point  on Maple Avenue between Grant Avenue and Lee Avenue.  
 


